@ Toba Pulp Lestari

Press Release | Siaran Pers

PT Toba Pulp Lestari, Tbk (TPL)
Signing MOU for Rainbow Scholarship Program for Outstanding Students

Parmaksian, Toba Regency — PT Toba Pulp Lestari, Tbk (TPL) affirmed its commitment to supporting
education by signing a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) for the Rainbow Scholarship Program.
This program is designed to help outstanding students from underprivileged families continue their

education to a higher level.

In 2024, TPL will provide scholarships to two outstanding students who successfully enter the DEL
Institute of Technology (IT DEL) in Parmaksian District, Toba Regency. The first scholarship recipient
was Winda Sitorus, from Banjar Ganjang Village, who was accepted in the S1 Information Systems
department and the second scholarship recipient was Aldo Sitorus, from Tangga Batu | Village who

was accepted in the D3 Information Technology department.

The scholarship support provided by TPL for these two students aims to help ease the burden of
education costs and provide opportunities for outstanding students from underprivileged families to

receive higher education.

The MOU signing ceremony was attended by representatives from TPL Hema Butar-butar
management, Community Development (CD) Officer and scholarship recipients with their families. In
her remarks, Hema said that this scholarship program is part of the company's social responsibility in

the field of education.

For more information, contact:
Communication@tobapulp.com
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"We are very proud to be able to support the education of the young generation who excel and come
from underprivileged families. Hopefully this scholarship can help them achieve their goals and make

a positive contribution to society," said Hema.

These two students have shown brilliant achievements while in high school, even though they come
from underprivileged families. They managed to get into IT DEL through a rigorous selection and

showed great potential for success in the field of information technology.

Winda and Aldo did not forget to express their happiness, "We are very grateful and grateful to TPL
for the scholarship given. This is a great opportunity for us to continue our education at IT DEL and
make our dreams come true. We promise to study diligently and give our best. This support means a
lot to us and our family, therefore we will make the best use of this opportunity to learn and achieve

our goals," they said.

Winda Sitorus' parents also appreciated the support for their child, "We are very grateful to TPL for
providing scholarships to our children. This support is very helpful for us, considering the economic

limitations. We hope that Winda can succeed in his studies and achieve a better future."

This program not only aims to ease the burden of education costs, but also to motivate other students

to continue to excel and strive for higher education.

With this scholarship program, TPL hopes to make a real contribution in creating an educated young

generation and has the potential to build a better future.

TPL is committed to continuing to support education and human resource development in its
operational areas. This scholarship program is one of the concrete steps taken by the company to

realize this commitment.

For more information, contact:
Communication@tobapulp.com



